
SAMPLE LETTER 

From: The _________________ Family 

Address (optional) 

Sacramento, CA 95838 

To: District Attorney’s Office 
901 G St 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
SVPShazier@sacda.org 

Dear Judge, 

Re: Sexually Violent Predator Dariel Shazier placement in Del Paso Heights.  

We are residents of the City of Sacramento and live in Del Paso Heights.  As 
a resident of the area, we deserve the protection from sexually violent 
predators such as Dariel Shazier. Our children play in the parks, walk to 
school and use the bike trail daily. The risk to our children is just too great. 
The placement of Dariel Shazier, who has a prior history of violent sexual acts 
against children, into our community places our children at an undue risk of 
being victimized.  

Dariel Shazier has no previous connection to the City of Sacramento, 
Sacramento County, nor our community that you are considering for his 
placement. He did not commit his crimes in our city, nor was he convicted for 
those crimes in our county. It is unfair to subject our children to the threat of 
this sexually violent predator. His crimes target the most vulnerable, children. 
The proposed placement puts him very near several schools, parks and the 
bike path that our children use every day.   

He should be placed in the community where he was convicted, where he 
previously lived.  There is no guarantee that he will not offend again.  Your 
placement into our neighborhood places all of our citizens at an undue risk.  

Respectfully, 

NAME 

 

City of Sacramento residents since ___________ 

mailto:SVPShazier@sacda.org

